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New Year 2022 message from Mia 

The New Year found us in good health, 
and we are grateful to have open our 
centre open and no new restriction 
because of Covid. Many of my friends 
been sick and have recovered after Covid, 
some people I knew did not survived last 
year. This why we are grateful for our 
health every day to be able to work, to 
serve, to encourage, to bring hope, to 
show the love of God.

Thank you for being part of this ministry 
and for all your support.
Blessings
Mia


